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City of Auburn
Project Engineer

Be a part of the team working to maintain the infrastructure of the city and to support, protect, and enrich the lives of the citizens we serve. This is a job with a lot of great rewards.  It offers outstanding health benefits for both you and your family at low costs; retirement with an opportunity for a pension plan or 401 and up to 3 weeks paid time off in the first year.   
The City of Auburn seeks a responsible person to work in a fast paced, customer service, team-oriented environment.  Under the direction of the City Engineer, candidate must be able to design and perform construction management of municipal construction projects such as street rehabilitation and paving and street and sidewalk reconstruction.  Responsibilities will also include the review of commercial site and subdivision plans and ensure designs are structurally sound, well designed, and meet engineering codes and specifications. Applicants should be familiar with survey and earthwork construction techniques; be able to interpret plans, proposals, bid documents and specifications; create project budgets and construction estimates; coordinate with contractors, utility companies, governmental agencies, and residents; work independently; multitask; and possess excellent written and verbal communication skills.  
Requirements include a bachelor’s degree in civil engineering, an Engineer-in-training certificate and 2 years of experience or an equivalent combination of education and/or experience, preferably in a municipal setting.  Computer literacy with Microsoft products, CAD/GIS software and a valid Class C Maine driver's license are necessary.
Salary commensurate with experience.  The City of Auburn has an excellent fringe benefit package. Interested applicants should send a cover letter, resume, salary requirements and list of 3 references to Christine Mumau, Human Resources Department, 60 Court Street, Auburn, ME 04210, Tel. 207-333-6601 ext 1414, e-mail address cmumau@auburnmaine.gov Review of resumes will begin immediately and will continue until the position is filled.
The City of Auburn is an Equal Opportunity Employer
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